
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: traceypennell@nlh.nl,ca

2017-02-17

Ms, Tracey Pennell
Senior Counsel
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O, Box 12400
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive
St. John's, NL A 1 B 4K7

Dear Ms. Pennell:

Re: Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island
Interconnected System Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Integrated Action
Plan (IAP) - November 30 t1 ' Update - Request for Status Update

In Hydro's Integrated Action Plan (IAP), filed with the Board on November 30, 2016, Hydro
identifies two items as "in progress and on track" with IAP 28 planned for completion by year
end 2016 and the final aspects of IAP 66 planned as a 2017 objective. Please provide a status
update on these outstanding activities by Friday, March 3, 2017.

In addition, IAP 72 notes that Hydro anticipated completion of a final report in the fourth
quarter of 2014 with respect to the Hydro Place Disaster Recovery Plan. Please confirm if this
report was completed and filed with the Board.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl .ea or by telephone 709-726-6781.

Sincerely,

Chery lundon
Board Secretary
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Consumer Advocate
Mr. Dennis Browne, QC., E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com
Mr. Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sitzgerald@bfina-law.com
Ms. Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfina-law.com
Ms. Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfina-law.com

Industrial Customer Group
Mr. Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: poxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com
Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca
Vale Newfoundland and Labrador Limited
Mr. Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxendpalmer.com
Grand Riverheener Labrador, Inc.
Ms. Roberta Frampton Benefiel, E-mail: rebnfl@gmail.com
Mr. Philip Raphals, E-mail: Philip@centrehelios.org
Ms. Prunelle Thibeau-Bedard, E-mail: pnmelletb@gmail.com
Mr. Danny Dnmaresuue
E-mail: danny.liberal@gmail.com
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